[Letter head]
[Date]

Lynn Karoly
Study Director

RAND Corporation

1200 South Hayes Street

Arlington, VA 22202
Dear Dr. Karoly,

I have reviewed the information you forwarded to me regarding the Head Start Health Manager Descriptive Study, sponsored by the Office of Planning, Research, and Evaluation within the Administration for Children and Families (Department of Health and Human Services).

Please consider this correspondence my letter of support for moving forward with your Institutional Review Board submission.

Sincerely,

[Name]

